
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
12th May 2023 

  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 13th June, our Year 5s & 6s are scheduled to visit London for a day of sight-seeing important cultural 
landmarks.  We will see The Houses of Parliament, Downing Street and other important places in our capital city, 
which we know will be an exciting opportunity for the children to make connections with learning in school and see 
first-hand, places they may have seen and heard about outside of school. This will be a joint trip with Corpusty 
Primary School so it will also provide a valuable opportunity to build on friendships.  
 
The timings for the day are still in the planning phase, however it will be an extended day with the coach leaving the 
school early in the morning and an evening return. We will confirm timings and more detailed arrangements after 
the half-term break.  
 
As you can imagine, the cost of travel to London is incredibly expensive. However, as this trip is a key part of our 
carefully planned range of experiences in our ‘Foulsham Passport’ and forms an important part of our broad, rich 
curriculum we will be heavily subsidising the visit in order to make it affordable for families. There is a voluntary 
contribution of £20 required to cover the cost of the visit.  If your child is in receipt of pupil premium funding there 
is a reduced voluntary contribution. As always, please pay via the ParentMail app, this system will also ask you to 
confirm consent for your child to participate. 
 
Costings: 
Transport - Coach £1 150 
                     Travel on underground train cost to be confirmed 
Number of pupils attending – 39 
Cost per pupil - £29.49 (plus cost of underground travel) 
Subsidised cost per pupil - £20 
 
Your child will need to bring two packed meals with them: both lunch and tea. If you wish to order a school packed 
lunch please email the office by Friday 9th June on office@foulshamprimary.org.uk with your choice of filling (ham, 
tuna or cheese). These will be pre-ordered. Please do not order via the Pupil Asset app on this occasion. 
 
We ask the children to wear school uniform for this day. 
 
This is set to be a fun day full of new learning experiences; please contact the school office if you have any further 
questions.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
Miss Dagless 
Class teacher 
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